(}réetings to all! Community Outreach Ministry
Efforts would like to thank you for supporting our
monthly events. C.O.M.E. will be postponing our
Bread of Life Food Pantry until further notice. We

currently are not receiving enough supplies to

meet the demands.
We apologize for any inconvenience and will update

you with future event dates and times. We hope this
message reaches you promptly.
God bless you all and have a great day.
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Please subscribe to our website below to stay up to
date on our latest events.
www.cometexas.org
email us @ outreach@cometexas.org
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